
www.ccu.org  |  PO Box 270010 Littleton, CO 80127  |  303.978.2274 

Member Newsletter SPRING ISSUE 2022 

GET A NEW OR REPLACEMENT DEBIT OR CREDIT CARD 

ON THE SPOT 

Colorado Credit Union is constantly looking for new ways to improve our member experience. Beginning in May 

2022, CCU members will be able to get a new or replacement debit or credit card at either our Brighton or 

Littleton/Ken-Caryl branch locations.  

“Instant Issue” makes the process of getting a new or replacement card a breeze. Cards are issued on the spot 

and are activated immediately. Cards feature the same security enhancements as other CCU cards. 



Save-the-Date 
Reminders 

Annual Meeting 
April 19 

Memorial Day  - 
Branches Closed 

May 30 

Brighton Shred Day 
June 11 

Juneteenth - 
Branches Closed 

June 20 

Ken-Caryl Shred 
Day 

July 9 

Member 
Appreciation Week 

August 22 - 26 
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CCU MARKETING TEAM WINS NATIONAL INDUSTRY 
DIAMOND AWARD 

Colorado Credit Union was recently honored with a Category’s Best and a 
Diamond Award for its Financial Education efforts.  The award was presented at 
the annual CUNA Marketing & Business Development Council Conference. 

CCU’s “Credit Bootcamp” received the highest honor in the Financial Education 
category. The Credit Bootcamp program 
ran in 2021 with the goal of helping young 
adults gain a better understanding of the 
core principals of financial literacy 
including budgeting, saving, managing 
debt, credit basics and mortgages. More 
than 130 participants completed the entire 
program. 

The program was such a success that CCU 
plans to make it an annual one. For more 
information and to find out when the next 
Bootcamp will be offered, visit ccu.org/
creditbootcamp.  

COLORADO CREDIT UNION GIVES BACK TO LOCAL NONPROFITS 

Colorado Credit Union has always been committed to helping the communities we serve. In 2022, we an-

nounced an ongoing giveback opportunity for both staff and members. Each quarter, CCU will select an area 

nonprofit to assist and ask the nonprofit to provide a list of most-needed items. Members can drop off those 

items in designated donation boxes (pictured below left) located in CCU branches. During the first quarter of 

2022, CCU collected personal hygiene items for The Action Center, a Jefferson County nonprofit serving 

those in need. For the second quarter of 2022, CCU is asking for new socks to be donated to Let Your Light 

Shine, an Adams County nonprofit dedicated to helping people move from 

poverty to self-sufficiency.  

CCU Marketing’s Whitney Thomas (left) 
and Sarah Haertl (right) accept the  

Diamond Award.  


